

NEWS RELEASE**18th March 2019****Court Hearing Postponed**

The Court Hearing scheduled for Wednesday 27 March 2019, for the English High Court to decide whether to approve the transfer of Irish and German policies to an Irish subsidiary, has been postponed as we do not consider it is necessary for the transfer to occur at this time. We will continue to administer your policy as we do now.

We will keep the position under review and if it becomes necessary we will recommence the transfer. We will update this website when there is further clarity about the timing of the UK's departure from the European Union or any transitional arrangements.

- ENDS -